
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon Ms. Nicol, 

Lorena Hollett on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, October 24, 2022 4:08 PM 
'Beth Nicol' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: water rate increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 10085-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220035, and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Regards, 

Lorena Hollett 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6758 

From: Beth Nicol <bethalina62@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2022 1:56 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: water rate increase 

This rate increase will be devastating for people on a fixed income, such as my self with no cost of living raise, I just 
received an increase for my lot rent, mobile home and car insurance. Not to mention the additional $30.00 plus a 
month I already spend on store bought water to drink and around $15.00 every 2 months for filters for my shower. 
Please listen to all of our concerns on this increase!!! 

Sent from Mail for Windows 
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